
 

The Ethos group at Brampton has been busy this term getting the views of the pupils in school 

regarding assembly arrangements. In January they organised a democratic vote to decide on the 

seating arrangements for Monday assemblies. Ethos group organised voting booths and put up 

posters prior to the vote to help the children make an informed decision. Votes were counted and  

the results were 20 for sitting with their class and 41 to sit in a place of their choice. To help the new 

seating arrangements run smoothly Ethos group wrote up a code of conduct which was discussed at 

our whole school meeting and agreed. SO far everyone has enjoyed the freedom to choose where 

they sit on a Monday and who knows we might decide to roll it out to other assembly days.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This year we sent fifteen piece of art to Young Art East Anglia which is an exhibition that is held 

annually and raises money for Cancer Research. We were thrilled to have four pieces chosen to be 

exhibited. Anna Hambling and Harlee Tharett’s work  were on display in Aldeburgh for the exhibition 

along with Alfie Brand and Freddie Sunman who both won first prize in their year group. This is an 

amazing achievement to have been selected from the hundreds of pieces art entered by schools 

across the region and win first prize.  A huge well done to all of them.  

 

 


